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Spring is coming…we promise!  It’s time to start thinking about our annual Mother’s Day Plant Sale…

1. To ensure that you receive the plants that you want, please complete and return the attached order form by the due date, Wednesday, April 25th.

2. Students from Kindergarten through Grade 8 will have an opportunity to purchase plants on Wednesday, May 9th during the school day.  If you would like your child to participate, please make sure they have money and a box to carry home their plants.

3. Plants that will be sold on Wednesday will be from a limited selection.  Individual plants are $3.00 for annuals, vegetables, herb and other potted plants, as well as a limited quantity of hanging baskets, selling for $15.00 or $20.00.  
4. All pre-orders must be picked up on Wednesday, May 9th from 8:30 AM until 5:30 PM.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Paula Nugent at (203) 248-5513 or Kristen Geltman at (508) 614-0566.

Thank you for your continued support of our school.
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